FLORIDA ROGH INDUSTRIES ING

CEMENT GROUP / 4000 N.W. CR 235 / P.O. Box 459 / Newberry, FL 32669 / (352) 472-4722 F
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Mr. Al Linero, P.E. ol =5 2008

Division of Air Resources BUREAY of

Department of Environmental Protection AR RE@ULATION

2600 Blair Stone Road, MS #5505 A L)
Tallahassee. FL 32399-2400

RE:  Request for minor change to draft permit for SNCR use
Air-construction permit no. 0010087-021-AC
Florida Rock Industries, Inc.—Thompson S. Baker Cement Plant

Dear Mr. Linero:

Thank you for the draft permit to allow installation and use of SNCR. We have reviewed the
conditions and have one request for change. Specific condition 5 of this permit states that the
concentration by weight of stored ammonia solutions shall be between 9 and 19%. Among: the
vendors we are considering is one who offers a solution of 19.5%, which would be outside of the
range requested by our application. To accommodate this and future vendor’s offers, we request
that a minor change in the language of the draft permit be made that allows either solutions of “9
to 19.8%” or solutions of “not more than 19.8%”.

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please call me at 352-472-4722,
ext. 121.

Sincerely,
FLORIDA ROCK INDUSTRIES, INC.
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O. Henry Gotsch, P.E.
Environmental Manager



